
      
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 28 July 2021 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

With reference to my letter dated 27 July 2021 transmitting the final draft of the 

resolutions on “Scope, modalities, format and organization of the high-level meeting on 

universal health coverage”, and announcing that the draft resolution was expected to be 

adopted by the General Assembly on Thursday, 29 July 2021, I have the further honour to 

circulate a letter dated 28 July 2021 from H.E. Ms. Carolyn Rodrigues-Birkett, Permanent 

Representative of the Co-operative Republic of Guyana to the United Nations and  

H.E. Mr. Kimihiro Ishikane



 

Permanent Mission of the 

Co-operative Republic of Guyana 

  

 

                                                                                                                    28 July 2021  

Excellency, 

 

We are honoured to write to you in our capacity as co-facilitators leading the 

intergovernmental consultations on the modalities for the high-level meeting on universal 

health coverage.  

 


